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I oppose this bill. As a mom to several small children, I believe animal husbandry is 

important. As a family in city limits, my children are not exposed to animal husbandry 

on a daily basis. I have the opportunity to take them to events, where they can learn 

about animals and the care needed for those animals. This bill will prohibit the 

education of children and adults alike, by removing the exposure to animals. I believe 

we need more exposure to the world and ideas around us, not less.  


